
DECEMBER OUTREACH:  
 

 

ASK box collections: 

 

Boot Box: there is a constant need for new children's boots; 

all winter wear always welcome 

 

Boxes for recycled eye glasses and hearing aids are on the table by the main doors.  

 

Toy Box: the annual St. Catherine's Group Christmas project for the Ward 5 Community Centre; 

unwrapped toys and make-up for teenagers welcome. 

 

Soup-to-Doorstep: Do you know someone who is new to the community,  welcoming a new baby, in 

distress for any reason, having difficulty getting around, or could use a gesture of care? The Soup-to-

Doorstep team will deliver a warm jar of soup with a blessing.  We would need an address and phone 

number OR you could just drop it off yourself.  Contact heatherannecarter@gmail.com or 902-835-

2619 (please leave a message).    

Drivers and soup makers are always appreciated. Next up is Dec. 2 (followed by Jan. 13). 

 

Upcoming Events:  
 

Friday afternoon coffee drop-in: Dec. 6, 1 to 3 p.m., in the church 

 

Soup Kitchen: Dec. 7, 12 p.m. (sign up sheet at the church)  

 

Sunday School fundraising bake sale: Dec. 8 in the church after the 9.30 a.m. service 

 

St. Catherine's Group fundraising bake sale: Dec. 15 in the Great Hall after 10 a.m. joint service 

 

Mission to Seafarers: The Sunday School is taking the lead on this; anyone wanting to donate items 

(Christmas Shoebox Campaign – Mission To Seafarers Halifax ) or a packed box please drop off in the 

nursery 

 

THIS YEAR's Christmas project is a Jesse tree, now at the back of the church; gifts go to Phoenix 

House and others in need. There is no stocking program this year.  

 

LOOKING FOR: a PWRDF (Primate's World Relief and Development Fund) parish coordinator to 

raise awareness of the organization's ongoing work and emergency appeals.  

 

Thank you! (an excerpt):  

 

 “On behalf of tenants and staff down at Herring Cove Apartments, I wanted to express our deepest 

gratitude for your donation of pepperoni pizza, garlic fingers, and two boxes of works pizza. Pizza is 

always a huge hit with everyone here, most of the slices were gone within the first hour! Your kindness 

brought smiles to many faces when it was heard what was for supper, we all truly appreciate All Saints 

Church for thinking of us.” 

 
 

https://www.missiontoseafarershalifax.ca/events/christmas-shoebox-campaign/

